
President’s Farewell Letter 

Washtenaw District Dental 

Society 

March 2021 Volume 25, Issue 3 

        WDDS Newsletter 

        Future Meeting Dates 

 

March 9, 2021.  “Clinical and Radiographic 
Update on Head and Neck Neoplasms.”  Live 
Webinar.  Dr.  Aftab and Dr. Hukill. 7-
8:30pm. 

 

April 4, 2021. Easter Sunday 

 

April 17-18, 2021: Virtual House of Dele-
gates 

 

April 22-24, 2021. MDA Annual Session. 
Virtual 

 

May 4 or May 5, 2021.  Executive Board 
Meeting and All Committee Planning Mtg. 

 

May 31, 2021. Memorial Day. 

 

September 2021. Livingston Gen Mtg 

Inside this issue: 
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March CE Meeting 3 

MDA Job Posting 4 

Dear Friends and Colleagues: 

 

It has been my honor to serve as your 2020-21 
Washtenaw District Dental Society President. 
The uncertainty of this past year has high-
lighted the value of our interconnections in 
sharing information, processing news and 
considering strategies to serve our patients. I 
have relied on the advice and support of our 
dental community to help me through this 
year. I believe that organized dentistry has 
never been more relevant or essential to our 
community. 

 

Although I missed socializing and making 
connections at our in person meetings and 
classes, Eric Brust was still able to offer a full 
slate of excellent classes and presentations 
through Zoom meetings. Looking to next 
year, our new program chair, Matt Healy, has 
a great CE line up. Please visit our web-
site www.washtenawdentalsociety.org to keep 
up to date on the latest news and CE sched-
ule.  

 

At the close of this year, our Past President, 

Ray Maturo, will be leaving the Board. I 
would like to extend our gratitude for all of 
his service to our community and dental edu-
cation. Also, thank you to our current Board 
members: Eric Brust, Matt Healy, John 
Hamerink and Leen Khatib. I am especially 
grateful for the continued leadership of our 
Executive Director, Barb Kolling. Our society 
is so effective due to her hard work and dedi-
cation. 

 

Leading as our president has been a reward-
ing experience and I recommend volunteering 
with WDDS to all members. It is a great way 
to meet colleagues and support our communi-
ty. If you are interested in volunteering for 
the Executive Board or a WDDS committee, 
please contact any of us on the board or Barb 
Kolling.  

 

Have a safe summer and we look forward to 
seeing you in the 2021-2022 year! 

 

David Schmidt, DDS 

 

http://www.washtenawdentalsociety.org/
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The Washtenaw District Dental Society is an ADA CERP recognized provider.  ADA CERP is a 
service of the American Dental Association to assist dental professionals in identifying quality 
providers of continuing dental education. ADA CERP does not approve or endorse individual 
courses or instructors, nor does it imply acceptance of credit hours by boards of dentistry. The 
Washtenaw District Dental Society designates this activity for  1 continuing education credit. 



PO Box 2584 
Ann Arbor, MI 48106-2584 

Phone: 734--761-2445 
E-mail: bkolling@washtenawdentalsociety.org 

Washtenaw District Dental Society 

We’re on the Web! 

www.washtenawdentalsociety.org 

THE WDDS IS A COMPONENT OF THE MICHIGAN DENTAL ASSOCIATION 


